Continue with
us in prayer as
we continue in
ministry

Please continue to pray with us—for
safe travels, for God to pour out His
Spirit and fill hungry hearts, and for
wisdom and strength as we navigate
the changes and challenges that
come with serving in new and
foreign countries. We are trusting
God to lead every step and to open
doors for His kingdom to grow.

We arrived safely in the Indian
Ocean islands on June 6th,
beginning our time in the
beautiful island of Réunion.
From the moment we landed,
we've felt the hand of God
moving in a powerful way. Our
time here has been filled with
ministry, connection, and
growth. During the conference
held earlier this month, we
rejoiced as two people received
the Holy Ghost—an
unmistakable sign that God is
working in hearts across this
region. In addition, two
individuals were baptized in the
name of Jesus at the Petite-ile
church, marking a life-changing
commitment to follow Christ.

We are preparing to
continue this journey as we
fly to Madagascar on July
4th. As we move forward,
we are asking for your
continued prayers—
covering our travels, our
family, and the work being
done in these islands. We
feel so honored to be a
small part of what God is
doing here. These early
victories are just the
beginning, and we believe
even greater things are
ahead. Thank you for
standing with us in faith and
prayer as the gospel
continues to reach hearts in
the Indian Ocean.



